
Parent Information Sheet 
 

 

Term Dates: Monday 12th April – 28th 

May (7 weeks) 

  

Year 4 – Vikings 

Come with us on a journey through history! Visit an era of trading, raiding and 

blood-thirsty battles!  

This half-term we will be learning about the Anglo-Saxon people, their way of 

life and their religion and customs, and their demise following the invasion of 

the Vikings. 

.  

 

As Historians: 

We will be creating a timeline of events 

based around the Anglo Saxon era.  

 

As Artists: 

We will be creating our own version of 

the Bayeux Tapestry using a range of 

drawing techniques.  

As Scientists: 

We will be learning all about the 

digestive system and teeth.  They will 

be looking at the functions of the 

digestive system and how to look after 

teeth to prevent decay.   

Useful Information: 

Please make sure you check class dojo 

for any updates.  

Aspiration:  

We will all continue to aspire to improve in all 

aspects of our learning. 

Resilience:  

We will be focussing on resilience this half 

term and we will continue to practise digital 

resilience. 

Commitment: 

We are committed to our reading and we will 

continue to read every night and comment on 

class dojo. 

 
Harmony:   

We will continue to be harmonious within our 

class and when walking through school.  

Home Learning  

We will upload a homework grid on class dojo 

throughout the half term. Children are 

expected to complete at least 4 of the 

activities set. We will also continue to set 

spellings, reading and Times Tables portfolios. 

Please make sure your children are accessing 

class dojo from Monday to Thursday.  


